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STAYING ON TRACK:
September Spotlight:
Scheduling appointments with your counselor, Testing

Scheduling Appointments

We welcome the chance to meet with you! If you need support or guidance-
just schedule something on Calendly. Check out the QR code below to get to the
scheduling page. We would really like to see each student before the year
comes to an end. So just pop in for a quick check in. We can make sure you are
on track for graduation, college or other goals you might have.

We are thankful to have 6 counselors here at Pitman. Five of these counselors
have an alphabetic caseload and we will be your counselor for all 4 years. We
will help you with social, emotional, college, career, academic and personal
guidance. Get to know your counselor so we can be helpful all 4 years. We are also lucky to have a
college/career counselor who puts on workshops, helps you take college courses while in high school
and specializes in things like financial aid, colleges and careers. Together, we are here to cover all of
your needs, all you have to do is ask.

Counseling Office Career Center
Cornell A-C McBay College & Career
Eshaghi D-H
Frank I-M
Sanchez N-Sa
Aguilar Sb-Z

ASVAB, PSAT/NMSQT, & SAT/ACT UPDATE

ASVAB- The ASVAB is a FREE, in-depth aptitude test, interest self-assessment with career exploration tools.
This test is required for students interested in serving in one of the United States military branches, but is also
available and valuable for any student to take if they would like to explore career options and learn more about
themselves.  It is recommended that sophomores or above take the ASVAB.  Tests will be on November 15th and
again on April 28th.  Sign-ups will be pushed out through Google Classroom mid-October.  Study materials for
this test can be found in the library or online. To create an account and have access to more information, visit:
https://www.asvabprogram.com/

PSAT/NMSQT- The PSAT or Preliminary SAT is a standardized test that provides practice for the SAT in a similar
test setting.  This year the PSAT/NMSQT will be held on Wednesday, October 25th and is open to juniors and
sophomores (juniors will be given priority). The PSAT/NMSQT could also qualify juniors for the National Merit
Scholarship. Students that are interested can sign up using this link: PSAT/NMSQT enrollment opens on
September 1st and closes on September 15th...seats are limited.

SAT/ACT- The use of SATs and ACTs to meet college admission requirements in the future is unknown, so TUSD
is going to continue to offer opportunities for students to prepare. One of the best resources available to study for
the SAT is Khan Academy.  Students can create an account at https://www.khanacademy.org/sat. The more you
practice and prepare, the better you will do!  There are many great resources that are FREE online, so you do not
have to pay for any study materials!  Students should plan to take the official SAT or ACT in the spring of their
junior year, but should take it no later than December of senior year.

Register for the SAT at collegeboard.org and/or the ACT at act.org.  Students MUST send scores through these
websites for them to be considered official.  If you need help registering and/or sending your scores, make an
appointment with Mrs. McBay in the Career Center.  Fee waivers for both the SAT and ACT are available for students.
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